
Ambrose Advisor 

                                                        February 14, 2025 

Upcoming dates… 

2/5 7pm Confirmation 

2/6 –8th grade only no 

school 

2/10 Dine for donations at 

Marconi Mercato 

2/11 PTO special lunch—

Michael’s Bar and Grill 

(orders close today) 

2/14 Happy St. Valentine’s 
Day                                       
Jump rope for Heart            

2pm parties 

 

 

From Mrs. Grellner… 

Thank you!  Thank you so much to everybody who made our Catholic Schools Week a huge 

success.   

 Thank you to Tina Hogan for all of her help in organizing and setting up.   

 Thank you to John and Kelly Vacca for hosting middle school bowling 

 Thank you to Brian Black for being the DJ at our sock hop. 

 Thank you to PTO, Athletics, Mothers helping Mothers, School Board, and STUCO for run-
ning the open house. 

 Thank you to PTO… for so much help last week. 

 Thank you to Athletics for supporting our Special Friends Day. 

 Thank you to the teachers for embracing the crazy with smiles. 

 

A reminder that lunch orders are printed at 8am each morning for the cooks.  Any orders 

placed after that will not be filled. 

This week, we are slowing down and focusing on academics. K-6 teachers are wrapping up 

NWEA. 

Thursday, at 6:30pm in the cafeteria, there will be an informational meeting for LaFesta.  This 

is a huge event on May 3 and 4, and every family is required for volunteer two hours.  Please 

stop by and see how you can help! 

Please keep our 8th graders in your prayers as they receive the sacrament of Confirmation 

tomorrow night.  Also, congratulations to each of them for being accepted in their high 

schools.  I am so proud of this class! 

Good luck to our Bellarmine Speech League and our Chess Team in their competitions this 

weekend! 

We are busy preparing for the ‘25-’26 school year.  If you have not already, please complete 

your child’s enrollment.  If your child is not returning to St. Ambrose, please let me know.  I am 

meeting with Father Jack this week to discuss staffing. 

It is definitely germ season!  Please remember that your kids must be 24 hours fever free 

(without medication) to return to school.   

 

 

On Monday, we all had our 

throats blessed on the Feast of 

St. Blaise. 

Congratulations to Ben Wofford (1st 

place) and Jackson Mueller (runner-up) 

for doing so well in our spelling bee! 


